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Bradley, Andrew 

From: French, Heather 

Sent: 24 September 2008 12:51 

To: Bradley, Andrew 

Subject: FW: Gosport War Memorial Hospital 

From:. Williams:[, Helen i .............................................................................................................. Code A 
Selll::: 24 September 200~-08[i0 ............................................................................................... 

To: French, Heather 

(::(:: Miller, Eve 
Subject: RE: Gosport War Memorial Hospital 

Heather - apologies for the delay I have been on leave. I can confirm that the court room and jury 
room have been booked as. requested. We can discuss the finer detail nearer the time regarding the 
arrangements. We have not yet specifically identified which court room the coroner will sit in as its 
too far ahead for us to make that decision so we will confirm that nearer the time. 

Regards 

Helen Williams 

From: French, Heather ~ ................................ _.C_.o_._d._e._.A_. ................................ 
Sent: 10 September 2008 15:40 
To: Williams1, Helen 
Subject: Gosport War Memorial Hospital 

Helen 

Please see attached a letter from Mr Bradley. 

Regards 

Heather 
Coroners Administrator 

<<Helen Williams.doc>> 

This email was received from the INTERNET and scanned by the Government Secure Intranet anti- 
virus service supplied by Cable&Wireless in partnership with MessageLabs. (CCTM Certificate 
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Communications via the GSi may be automatically logged, monitored and/or recorded for legal 
purposes. 
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22/10/2008 



PCO000697-0002 

Gosport War Memorial Hospital Page 2 of 2 

Internet e-mail is not a secure medium. Any reply to this message could be intercepted and read by someone else. Please bear that in 
mind ,when deciding whether to send material in response to this message by e-mail. 

This e-mail (whether you are the sender or the recipient) may be monitored, recorded and retained by the Department For Constitutional 
Affairs. E-mail monitoring / blocking software may be used, and e-mail content may be read at any time. You have a responsibility to 
ensure laws are not broken when composing or forwarding e-mails and their contents. 

The original of this email was scanned for viruses by the Government Secure Intranet virus scanning 
service supplied by Cable&Wireless in partnership with MessageLabs. (CCTM Certificate Number 
2007/11/0032.) On leaving the GSi this email was certified virus free. 
Communications via the GSi may be automatically logged, monitored and/or recorded for legal 
purposes. 
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